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May 28, 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Valley is offering a summer program to students in grades 4 – 8. The program will 

encompass some traditional learning but will focus more on engaging your child 

through projects such as cooking and several STEM experiments. We hope that 

your child will get as much excitement out of doing these projects as we have in 

planning them!   

 

The summer program will begin on Monday, July 1, 2024, and end on Thursday, 

July 25, 2024. The summer program is every Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 

from 8am – 12pm. Please see the calendar on the reverse side. 

 

Please reach out to me by Monday, June 17, 2024, to let me know if your child 

will be attending and if transportation will be needed. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me @ pamela.grant@sad13.org or call 

the school 672-3300 ext. 109. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Pamela Grant 

Administrative Assistant 
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